Hello!

Phew! It has been an absolute scorcher of a week in Robins! It is very lovely to see the sun (at last!) and we are all enjoying playing in the sunshine. The only downside is that the classroom does become incredibly hot. We are trying to keep everyone as cool as we can by encouraging the children to drink as much as possible, keeping the blinds drawn and encouraging a breeze where we can! If you can send your child in wearing school shorts / school summer dress, then it will definitely help to keep them a bit cooler. If your child wears an all in one vest under their uniform, it may be a good idea to either just wear the vest with trousers, or to wear only a school top with no vest underneath.

We are going outside lots, but there is very little shade in the playgrounds so it's hot out there too! If your child is happy to wear a sun hat then please send one in for them (with their name on!) FOLS are raising money to buy canopies for the playgrounds – so if you can get involved in any of FOLS fund raisers, or if you know of anyone who can build canopies at mate's rates, then we'd love to hear from you!

Swans Class are creating a Sensory Butterfly Walk for the whole school to enjoy, and Lorraine, their top TA who is co-ordinating the project, has asked if anyone has any old, brightly coloured welly boots that they can donate so that the children in Swans can turn them into planters! If so, then please send them in with your child and we will pass them on to Swans Class. We can't wait to experience the finished walk!

Finally, have a wonderful half term break. Our shopping theme will continue next term. We're back to school on Monday 5th June, so we'll see you then! Have fun!

Rachel ©

